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St Nicholas C of E  
Primary School 

“Where everyone is valued “ 

Head teacher Sarah Taylor 
 BA Hons QTS NPQH  

25th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers  

SWIMMING LESSONS 

We are very happy to announce that we will be continuing our Swimming Lessons during 

the Summer term.  

Beginning on Monday 9th May 2022 children in Reception, Years 1 and 2 will be swimming 

every Monday afternoon. We will be travelling by bus. Please ensure that your child 

brings their swimming kit in a named bag on Monday mornings from the 9th. Also, please 

make sure that if your child has long hair that it is tied back and earrings should be 

removed.  

There are 3 lessons for this half term due to a Bank Holiday on the 2nd May. The cost of 

this weekly swim is to be subsidised by school but we would ask for a contribution of £6 

per child per week. Please pay on Parent Pay in the usual way. If you have any concerns or 

queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Regards 

Tessa Wills 

Administrator 
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